
   

 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS STARTS FROM 7.45AM 

 

Monday 22nd April 

3.30—4.30 PFC Football Club for Rec to Y6 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 

3.30—4.15 Cross Country 

 

Wednesday 24th April 

3.00pm pick-up for Boys’ football team—event at    

Macclesfield Football Club 

3.30 Coding Club 

3:30 Gymnastics Club 

Thursday 25th April 

Y3 / 4 swimming 

Reception forest school 

3.30 Boys’ football at Pownall Hall School  

3.30 Baking Club 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

For a small school, I am so proud to say that we perform really 

well at local sporting events. Our children and staff are so    

committed and show resilience and confidence. A huge debt of 

gratitude goes to Mrs Jones and Mr Smith for coaching our  

children to success! 

Netball 

We’ve just had our final netball tournament of the year. The 

team got silver medals for coming second in our league.            

A fantastic result—well done Team Styal! 

 

 

 

 

 

Football—Top of the League 

Styal Boys’ football team have won the league! Mr Smith       

reported that Thursday night’s matches were the best he had 

ever seen them play! Another fantastic result—well done Team   

Styal! I am so proud of our school. 

 

19th April 2024 

School Dinners—Week 2 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Orla 

Year 1:  Freya 

Year 2:  Winter 

Year 3:  Olly G 

Year 4:  James  

Year 5: Kobe 

Year 6: Sophia 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Great Work 

I had the privilege of visiting a Y5 / 6 Maths lesson on Thursday and the progress blew me away! The   

children were problem solving to such a very high standard. Well done Year 5 / 6. Robin worked really 

hard this week in his handwriting lesson. He took time to form his double letters and the outcome was      

beautifully presented. Daisy, Loic and Oscar wrote amazing poems in English about the coastline and 

seas.  The word choices were fantastic!  

Mrs Boardman’s Award 

Frankie in Reception produced some wonderful writing with 
Mrs Jones this week. Mrs Jones and Mrs MacDonald are so 

proud of his effort. Well done, Frankie. 

Random Acts of Kindness 

James, Ben and Cole were awarded a  

Random Act of Kindness at lunchtime as 

they all waited patiently, without being 

asked, for a younger child to move from 

under the basketball net where they were 

shooting so they did not get hit by the 

ball.  

Clara and Orla from Reception were    

nominated by Sophia and Maisie for   

helping to tidy up Games Maker        

equipment after the dinner time activity. 

We are such a kind school. 



   

 

 

 

      

Bikeability 

Year 4 and 5 took part in Bike-a-bility sessions this week. They 

learnt a range of skills including how to maintain their bike, 

control it when slowing down, braking and stopping. They  

also worked on pedalling with increasing control.                            

Year 5 children progressed to moving passed stationary              

vehicles, understanding the road and signs and road safety. 

The children did so well and were a credit to the school. 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Year 3 / 4 with 94.62%  

Whole school 91.13% 

 Rec / Y1 81.75%                                                   

Y1/2  92.96%                                                         

Y3 / 4 94.62%                                                                 

Y5 / 6 90.2%      

Steph Beeston, from the Local                        

Authority Attendance Team, will be 

working with our school again next 

week. If you need support regarding 

attendance and punctuality please           

contact Mrs Boardman. We will be    

happy to help you. 

Aspirations Week—10th—14th June 

At Styal, we want to equip our children for the future. We need to provide our children with 

inspiring and empowering aspirations. We are holding a whole school Aspiration’s Week 

10th – 14th June where the children will learn about different jobs and the skills required. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Would you be willing to come into school to talk to some children about your job/hobby for 

30 minutes? Any job/hobby is perfect as long as you are able to talk about it passionately to 

children and what skills are required. It works well if you have some photos or a practical 

element to your talk (eg dressing up in a uniform, guessing the job from a bag of resources).  

The aim of the week is that our children will be able to articulate what they might like to do 

in the future. If you think you can help, please email cholliday@styal.cheshire.sch.uk                                     

We can find a day and time to suit you best! 


